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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA 

REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “PRESENTATION OF THE PLAN OF ACTION
 OF THE INTER-AMERICAN CHILDREN'S INSTITUTE (IIN) BY THE PRESIDENT OF ITS DIRECTING COUNCIL, MS. ELVIRA FORERO” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS 
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL, 
TO BE HELD IN NOVEMBER 2011
Permanent Mission of Colombia

to the
Organization of American States

MPC/OEA No.

The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to request that the agenda of the Permanent Council include the topic:  Presentation of the 2011-2015 Plan of Action of the Inter-American Children’s Institute (IIN) by the President of its Directing Council, Ms. Elvira Forero, at a meeting in November, on a date to be determined and confirmed in due course.

This being a negotiation that involved hard work on the part of the member states, the aim is to bring to the attention of the full Permanent Council its outcome and action on which the work of this Institute will be focused for the next four years, to benefit the member states.

The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., October 7, 2011

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Attn: Ambassador Bayney Karran

Permanent Representative of Guyana 

Washington, D.C.
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